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Contract.  As in other items if the Board has any questions concerning the 
negotiations, you may pull the approval of the POA contract and make an 
announcement after the closed session.   

 
6. The Superintendent/President and Board of Trustees evaluation is scheduled for a 

Committee of the Whole discussion.  Your packet may contain a communication 
from Trustee Numark who is unable to attend the November 17 Board meeting.  It 
will be presented as an enclosure to your Board packet.  Evaluation information 
was transmitted to you and this link permits you to again refresh the discussion on 
Board of Trustees evaluation with the anticipation of creating your goals for 
approval at the December 2014 Board meeting.  We trust you will enjoy the 
discussion. 
http://www.elcamino.edu/administration/board/agendas/2014/Board%20Self-
Evaluation%20Resources_ECCCD.pdf 

  
Our closed session agenda includes five separate items.  A second confidential item being 
forwarded to you under separate cover is the Resignation Agreement and General Release 
of an employee.     
 
This Board packet also includes the following: 

1. Plan for the Puente program 
2. 2014-15 Outreach Plan and Report 

 3. Communication from Mr. William Garcia on Financial Aid Satisfactory Academic 
Progress Policy 

 4.  Response from the August contract with Mindswing Consulting 
 5. Communication from VP Jo Ann Higdon on Campus Safety 
 6. Invitation to attend our Classified Service Awards on Wednesday, November 19 
 7. Announcement of the Society of Music Fall Recital 
 8. Communication from the Redondo Beach Unified School District   
 
I am sure you are all aware, as we are proud, that the Compton Community College 
District, under CEO Keith Curry’s leadership, passed a $100M Measure C Construction 
Bond at the November 4 election.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns 
about the agenda, please feel free to contact Ms. Cindy Constantino or me prior to the 
Board meeting so we can provide informed response.     
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Thomas M. Fallo 
      Superintendent/President 
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